
Call 818-597-7361 or visit

www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us for

more information
City of Agoura Hills strongly advises parents to exercise

guidance with respect to film ratings when attending

outdoor movies with their family……

PG – Parental Guidance Suggested.

Some material may not be

appropriate for children

Movies are held at

Reyes Adobe Park
30400 Rainbow Crest Dr.,

Agoura Hills

Adobe will be

open for tours.

We will have

craft and hands-on

activities for the
children.

R
at

ed
G

R
at

ed
P

G

R
at

ed
P

G

June 9
The Smurfs

August 11
Back to the Future

Also this summer...

Take a trip back to the golden age of

westerns with Randolph Scott and Joel

McCrea in “Ride the High Country.”

Special guests involved with making

of the film will be in attendance.

This special screening will be on the

Adobe grounds. Bring your own chair.

RSVP to (818) 597-7361 to reserve

your spot.

July 14




